
Construction on Lone Tree Way 
 
Beginning July 26, 2023 through October 31, 2023 traffic along Lone Tree 
Way from Putnam Street to Terranova Drive will be reduced to one lane of 
traffic in each direction from 8:00 PM to 5:00 AM while a new raw water 
pipeline is installed as part of the City’s Brackish Water Desalination 
Project.   
 
Please plan an alternative route if possible or expect minor delays during 
construction. We ask for your patience during construction and that you 
obey all traffic control and warning signs that are placed for the safety of 
workers and the public.  
 
Thank you 
 
 


